
We would like to extend our sincerest appreciation and gratitude to
your team. We are so fortunate to have such a prompt, professional,
and dedicated group of men and women in Holmen who serve our

community. During our most recent fire safety incident, the firefighters
who responded were not only diligent and knowledgeable with the task
at hand, but were also exceedingly personable and respectful to us and

our tenants. We couldn’t ask for a better crew to count on!

Thank you all for the work you do to keep us safe and secure.

Sincerely,
Jody Hoff and Tenants

of Field of Dreams Apartments/Birdd Properties

To the Village of Holmen
Firefighters and Police


